am. NORTHWEST

=" Kidney Centers

March 23, 2020
To Whom It May Concern,

The individual carrying this letter is a dialysis patient at Northwest Kidney Centers,
in need of life-sustaining medical treatment.

Travel to a scheduled appointment may be required during mandated curfew hours
- for the bearer of this letter, the transportation driver and accompanying family or
support person.

Please allow free travel without interruption to and from the dialysis facility.

If you require any further authorization or information, please contact the
Administrator on Call pager at (206) 969-1249.

Sincerely,

Mww}%W\cM%&

Mary McHugh, FACHE
Vice President, Administrative Operations

Ngay 23 thang 3 nam 2020

Kinh GUi Cac Ca Quan H{tu Quan,

Ngudi mang theo thu nay la bénh nhan loc mau tai Trung Tam Than Northwest, can
diéu tri y t& dé duy tri mang séng.

Ngudi mang theo thu nay, tai x& van chuyén va ngudi than hodc ngudi hd trg di
kém cd thé& phai di chuyén dén lich hen trong gid gidi nghiém.

Vui long cho phép di lai tu do ma khdéng bi can trd dén hoac di tlr cd sé loc mau.
Néu quy vi can thém bat ky gidy Uy quyén hoac thong tin gi, xin lién hé v&i Quan

Tri Vién trén May nhan tin theo sd (206) 969-1249.

Tran trong,
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Mary McHugh, FACHE
Phé Chua Tich, Hoat Dong Quan Tri



